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I am writing today in regards to the hen battery cages.  
They are cruel, inhumane and unnecessary.  
I have done my own research and have read articles upon articles surrounding battery cages and 
how cruel and unnecessary they are.  
No animal should suffer and have next to no room to move.  
We shouldn't be fighting for the rights of animals to have fresh air, sun light, grass under their feet, 
water and fresh food- they shouldnt be deprived of any of these. 
What makes the human race so right to take a basic right to not only have freedom but to have the 
sun and fresh air fill our lungs taken away.  
This cruelty needs to end. They are all individuals that deserve much more then how we treat them. 


